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Corner Life is happening again this Wednesday! Join us in the Fel-

lowship Hall between 5:00 and 6:00 pm for a free meal. Stay for singing, 

games and a short devotional.  If you are available to help serve or clean 

up after the meal, please sign up at https://www.signupgenius.com/

go/10c094da4ac2da7fe3-corner  

 

Response to the war in Ukraine:  After today, the total monetary 

donations designated for Ukraine will be sent from our church to MCC. 

To give to this effort, simply put your offering in an envelope marked 

Ukraine or write Ukraine in the memo line of your check. We continue 

to pray for the war to end and that our efforts will be used by God to 

bring peace to the Ukrainians and Russians.  

 

Our New Hope Ministries item for April is dish soap. There is a 

collection box as you enter from the parking lot and another one under 
the coat rack near the offices. 

 
Save the Date - April 30th for the Great Dillsburg Clean Up. 

Men's Ministry and the Local Outreach Commission invite you to join us 

in this service project for the benefit of our community. We plan to rent 

a dumpster and have people with pickup trucks collect larger items. We 

also plan to sweep the sidewalks and pick up any trash we find. If you 

have a pickup truck and are available, please contact Isaac Tucker. Other-

wise bring a broom and shovel for picking up trash. We will meet at 8:30 

for coffee and a snack and then head out. You can sign up at https://

www.dillsburgbic.org/dillsburg-cleanup-signup/ or by calling the office. 

 

Church Office Hours: The office is normally staffed on Tuesday morn-

ings from 9 a.m. until noon and Thursday afternoons from 1 p.m. until 4 

p.m.. Staff is often available outside of those hours, but it is best to call 

the office first to be sure the person you need to see is available. Please 

note that the office is always closed on Fridays. 

The church nursery is open during the 10:00 a.m. worship services  

for children ages 0-4 (any kids not yet in kindergarten). You can sign in 

your children in the nursery room (next to the library) and pick them up 

after the service. 

 

Interested in playing softball? Men and women, ages 14 and up, are 

able to play. No experience is needed, just a willingness to have fun. If you 

would rather support the team by coming out to watch, fans are always 

welcome! Contact Nathan Hoover (nathan@whoover.com) if you would 

like more information. 

 

Mark your calendars for our summer Vacation Bible School dur-

ing the evenings of August 1-5. This year we will focus on the story of Jo-

seph with a southwest-themed curriculum called "Monumental: Celebrat-

ing God's Greatness."  
 

If your children or youth plan to attend a Christian camp this 

summer, let us know! Camp scholarships are available. Contact Pastor Jeff 

(jeff.conrady@dillsburgbic.org) regarding middle and high school students, 

and Pastor Naomi (naomi@dillsburgbic.org) regarding elementary stu-

dents. Information from various Summer Camps is available in the narthex 

literature rack.  

 

 

Do you have a prayer request? 
 
Would you like: 
  To receive emailed prayer requests? 
  To receive the weekly DBIC email? 
  A church mailbox? 
  Offering envelopes? 
 
You can contact us by email at  
connect@dillsburgbic.org. or by using 
the individual contact info below.  

Contact us: 

 

Office  

 717-432-3847 

dillsburgbic.org  

office@dillsburgbic.org 

 
 

Senior Pastor:  
 Rob Douglass,  

 rob.douglass@dillsburgbic.org 

   

Associate Pastor:  
 Jeff Conrady,  

 jeff.conrady@dillsburgbic.org 

   

Associate Pastor:  
 Naomi Smith,  

 naomi@dillsburgbic.org 

   

Pastor of Congregational Care:  
 Esther Spurrier,  

 espurrier49@gmail.com 

   

Worship Coordinator:  
 Julie Lerew  

 Julie.Lerew@dillsburgbic.org 

This Week’s Prayer Focus:   
Phil Thuma (Zambia),  

Collaboratory at Messiah College,  
Northern York County School District. 

Financial Notes March 27, 2022 
 
Offering:  
  Worship                               $      4,730.00 
  MCC - Ukraine                    $       3,330.00 
 
Year-to-Date Statistics:  
  General Fund Budget          $     132,500.00 
  General Fund Giving          $     127,279.00 

This Week’s Calendar 
 
Monday 
3:45 pm Encircle (Orange Room) 
 
Wednesday 
9:00 am Women’s Bible Study (Zoom) 
3:45 pm Encircle (Orange Room) 
5:00 pm Corner Life (FH) 
7:00 pm Youth 
 
Thursday  
5:30 pm Brass Rehearsal 
6:30 pm Fresh Hope (Orange Room) 
7:30 pm Prayer Meeting (Zoom ) 
 
Friday 
Doulos Deadline 
9:00 am Local Outreach Commission 
(Zoom)  
 
Saturday 
7:30 am Pastor Rob’s Prayer Team 
9:00 am Susquehanna Regional Conference 
Annual Meeting  
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